
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF CHILDREN, YOUTH, AND FAMILIES 
 
 
The Department of Children, Youth, and Families contemplates awarding a sole source contract 
with KinderSystems, Inc. to provide the Child Care Time and Attendance System. 
 
DCYF issued an RFP in September 2017 for the Child Care Time and Attendance solution.  
KinderSystems, Inc. (then named Controltec, Inc.) was awarded the contract from the RFP and 
has provided the Child Care Time and Attendance Software-as -a-Service since the spring of 
2018. 
 
KinderSystems’ products are licensed under a Software-as-a-Service (SaaS) business model 
according to the size of the child care subsidy organization, as determined by the number of 
active providers and children served. For Washington DCYF, we used 3,400 providers and 
34,000 subsidized children in care. We confirmed these numbers based on data in the current 
production system. 
 
The contract will be issued on or about July 1, 2024. The dollar value is estimated at 
$1,615,068.00 for work required during the period ending June 30, 2026.  The term of this 
contract may be extended by two (2) additional one (1) year term, at the sole option of DCYF. 
 
Offerors contemplating the above requirements are required to submit capability statements 
detailing their ability to meet the state’s requirements by May 27, 2024.  The following 
information should be included in the capability statements: 

• Proof of license to provide KinderSystem’s, Inc. Software-as-a-Service Time and 
Attendance solutions. 

 
In the absence of other qualified sources, it is the state’s intent to make a sole source award 
of the Contract. 

 
To submit capability statements or for questions, contact: 
 

Contact Name: Kris Gorgas 

E-mail: dcyf.contracts@dcyf.wa.gov  

mailto:dcyf.contracts@dcyf.wa.gov

